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I am writing to voice support for this Act, as well as to support new regulations for industrial wastewater
proposed by the Department of Environmental Protection. Let's make sure we keep Pennsylvania's water clean
NOW so we don't bear negative environmental and health costs later!

We have such a beautiful Commonwealth, let's keep it a state we can be proud of!

Sincerely,
Tracey Noblette


